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 From the Principal Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

 Calendar 

 Middos Menchen Stars of the Week 

Another Fun-filled Amazing Week at DHR 

 Benching Superstars! 

 6/7 Boys’ DHR Dollar Field Trip Winners! 

 Reminder 

~ Fri., Jan. 1st: (Sunday Schedule) Shiur for 4-8 Boys (no school for 
K-3 & 4-8G) 
~ Mon., Jan. 18th: Martin Luther King Day (There will be school)  
~ Fri., Jan. 22nd: End of first semester  

 Thank You to... 
~ Our fabulous staff, who all (except for those who had to quarantine) 
chose to attend and help make our Chanuka Fun Day a tremendously 
successful day! 
~ Dr. Yaakov & Devorah Scutaru for donating beautiful new sefarim 
sets to DHR!  
~ Chana Noble for her multiple donations during 
the month of December totaling over $220. 
~ Mr. & Mrs. Yaakov Goldstein for their ongo-
ing generous donations.  
~ Mrs. Karen Kessler for her $72 donation in 
memory of Chany Mochkin’s mother, Mrs. Reit-

za Kosofsky, v”g. 
~ Mrs. Kate Lipsky for her $200 donation in memory of Morley 

Gwirtzman, v”g. 
~ R’ Dovid Roness for donating the entire proceeds, over $300, of his 
“Chanuka Store” to DHR.  
~ Mr. James Sawers for providing Walmart gift cards for our 6/7 Boys’ 
DHR Dollar Field Trip.  
~ Special thanks again to our Chanuka Event sponsors: Ben & Chava 
Bashary, Dr. Jeff Goldstein, James Sawers, Dr. Yaakov & Devorah 
Scutaru, and Anonymous. One more special thanks - to our incredible 
and dedicated volunteer chef Yoni Dahari. 

 Mazel Tov to... 

 
Yisrael Abrahamson 
Menachem Caro 
Naomi Dahari 
Ruvy Dan 
Adina Herman 
 

 
Mordy Mammon 
Liba Mittel                     
Michal Polatoff 
Tova Serebrowski 
Dovi Shulman 
 

 
Racheli Stein 
Raziel Twersky 
Hannah Ulloa 
Mottel Vogel 

~ Betzalel Rosenzweig (DHR class of 2008) upon his marriage to 
Mindy Moskovitz. 
~ Chanoch Abrahamson and Sam Brea on winning the King of the 
Mountain ping pong tournament, an event R’ Chastain ran for our 
middle school boys at TIUNY to celebrate their completion of the 
8th perek of Meseches Brachos.   

Introducing the Metzuyanim Honor Roll! We are 
very excited to formalize this special system to hon-
or and recognize our students' academic success. We 
are hopeful that all of our 4th through 8th graders 
will strive to earn this prestigious honor.  
 

While some students are very intrinsically self-
motivated, the purpose of this program is to intro-
duce another dimension of motivation for the rest of 
our students to develop good study skills, and become more serious 
about learning and review. The incentive of earning a spot on the 
Metzuyanim Honor Roll will encourage students to become more dili-
gent and responsible and will recognize them for a job well done! 
 

DHR’s Metzuyanim Honor Roll Details: 
 

· If a student has achieved academic excellence 
(all grades above 80%) and has behaved in a respect-
ful way, as befitting a DHR student, then every Fri-
day afternoon at lunchtime, that student picks up and 
fill out a Student Submission Form and puts it into 
the submission box located in the DHR office.  
· The forms will then be compiled into a list and all applicable teach-
ers will confirm that each student qualifies for a place on that week’s 
Metzuyanim Honor Roll. 
· Students who have earned Metzuyanim Honor Roll status 
on all qualifying weeks of that month will participate in a very special 
monthly celebration/event/reward within the first few days of the next 
month. 
· This program starts this Monday, January 4 and the first month runs 
throughout January 2021. 

We’re on a roll - Please join us! 
 

Shneur C. (4/5B) - Shneur saw a mess on the floor and cleaned it 
up so nobody would get hurt.  
Ella C. (4/5G) - Ella is a davening dynamo! Great Job! 
Sima S. (4/5G) - As soon as Sima came into class and saw the 
chairs up, she took them all down for her classmates! - WOW! 
Mendel V. (1st) - When Mendel saw that one of his friends got hurt 
he quickly ran to grab an icepack to help her feel better.  

Just a quick reminder to please send your children with the necessary 
items for their lunches. We have had a lot of students asking for cutlery 
and bowls lately. We are unable to provide these items. Please make 
sure your children have everything they may need to eat their lunches 
and snacks.   


